

Dear Members and friends of IFISA,

I hope this letter finds you in good health in these unusual times.

In the past month, the Executive Board of IFISA invested lots of time and hard work to organize the IFISA Seminar 2020, which was planned to take place in September 2020 in Corfu/Greece. Unfortunately, COVID-19 changed in many ways our daily lives and priorities. Even if we would continue to organize such an event, the Executive Board of IFISA has its doubt that members, speakers, fair exhibitors, and friends of IFISA will have the possibility to participate our yearly event. Even if travel bans all over the world will be lifted, most participants will not be able to travel.

Therefore, the Executive Board of IFISA had to make a very hard decision.

For the first time in 10 years, we are postponing the Seminar.

The IFISA Seminar 2020 will be postponed to 22<sup>nd</sup> and 23<sup>rd</sup> September 2021. The Venue will be the Corfu Holiday Palace in Greece. We will send further information in due time.

This decision was not easy for the Executive Board. We did hope until the very last moment that the situation would improve, and we could guarantee a successful Seminar in 2020. But under these unusual and very unpredictable times, we had no other choice than to take our precaution in regards to the safety and health for our members and participants, as well as the financial situation of our association

The annual assembly of IFISA 2020, will also not take place in Corfu. The executive board is evaluating ways to conduct the annual assembly 2020 via virtual solutions.

In due time we will come back on this matter with a virtual solution, agenda date and timescale for the assembly.

The Executive Board wishes you and your beloved ones to stay safe and healthy and we remain at your disposal should any questions arise.

Best regards



Mikkel Drescher

President of IFISA

International Flight Information Service Association















